
 
 

 

September 14, 2021 
 
Addendum No. 1 
 
Project Name:  21-42001-006 Signing & Pavement Marking Upgrades on Various Road in 
Putnam County 
 
FOR CONTRACTORS’ INFORMATION: 
 
1. Would the county be willing to cover the clipping/blading of the edges of the 

roadway? Striping contractors do not have the means to perform this which 
requires us to get a paving contractor to quote it. Pavers are unwilling to quote work 
like this because it detracts from busy season. Since the county typically maintains 
the necessary equipment, it would only increase the likelihood of competitive bids if 
they would cover it.  
 

RESPONSE: No change, The Contractor will be responsible for cleaning prior to 
striping as per the SPECIAL NOTICE in the bid document. 
 

2. Do to the fact that we are a striping company; we do not have the equipment to clip 
and clean roadways. Paving contractors are to be busy this time of the year to get a 
quote. I asking to revise cleaning to the county forces. 
 

RESPONSE: See no. 1 above 
 
3. Bead situation is dire. There are no beads to help thermoplastic meet Georgia DOT 

retro specs. So, I am requesting that the requirements for Georgia DOT retro 
readings be waived.  
 

RESPONSE: No waiver of GDOT specifications. 
 

 
            

Bidder must acknowledge receipt on Page I-4 of the bidding documents.  

        
     

FAILURE TO ACKNOWLEDGE THE ADDENDUM MAY RESULT IN REJECTION OF YOUR BID. 

 
RECEIPT OF BIDS REMAINS UNCHANGED: 2:00 P.M. LOCAL TIME, THURSDAY SEPTEMBER 
16, 2021 


